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Comments: Central Cascades Wilderness Project

 

Heather Johnson

3021 Ellis

Bellingham, WA 98225

 

November 18, 2019

 

 

Dear Willamette National Forest,

 

100% agree with this proposal! After spending many days and multiple trips in these areas. There is not amount

of education or discussion to change the poor habits of those seeking a picture do social media. Yes as a climber

and hiker this is bothersome that I have to mess with another permit. However, I'd rather see it like this than see

it destroyed.

 

 

Sincerely,

Heather Johnson

 


